
 

Environment Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Environment Select Committee was held on Monday, 9th November, 
2009. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs Maureen Rigg (Chair), Cllr Roy Rix, Cllr Michael Smith, Cllr Mick Womphrey, Cllr Bill 
Woodhead 
 
Officers:  P Dobson (DNS), M Skipsey (R), L Danby (CESC), G Birtle, Mrs T Harrison and J Trainer (LD) 
 
Also in attendance:   No other persons were present 
 
Apologies:   Cllr John Gardner, Cllr Andrew Larkin and Cllr Mick Stoker  
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Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest 
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Review of Carbon Management 
 
Members discussed and agreed minor alterations to the recommendations of 
the review of Carbon Management. 
 
CONLUDED that Members agreed minor alterations to the recommendations.  
An email will be sent to Committee Members with the final wording of the altered 
recommendations. 
 

 
 

  


